
Dunedin Flotilla meeting September 11, 2025 Red Tail Lounge 7:00 pm

David McGee, FC

Keith Wilson and MaryBeth
Carroll. New Members

Flotilla members

Matt Copeland,
DCDR



Don Andersen, VFC
FSO reports Keith Betzing,

FSO-OP

Judy Destefano, PE

Buddy Altman,
FSO-PV
FSO-PA

Gordon Thomas, FSO-CS

John Landon presentation
Aux Air

John and Buddy presentation Air
Search and Rescue



John passes challenge coins to
Kristi and Rob

Challenge coins received for tour duty
at the Air Station for Legion of Valor

members

David McGee
receives Culinary
Assistant Award John Landon receives 15

Years Valued Service
Award

Rob Bonnem receives
VE-RBSVP Award

Awards


